
IMPORTANT                              IMPORTANT                                           IMPORTANT 
 
 
Dear EOPS graduate, 

 

It has come to our attention that you have not RSVPed for the graduation ceremony.  

 

The Graduation Ceremony will take place on Saturday, June 17, 2023 at 10AM on the Verdugo 

Campus. Come and celebrate your milestone with your friends and loved ones. Our counselors 

will also be there to celebrate with you. RSVP deadline is May 30th. 

 

It is a quick and simple online RSVP form. Please click here to complete your RSVP. 

 

Please remember EOPS offers caps and gowns to all EOPS graduating students free of charge if 

you attend the ceremony. Once you complete your RSVP, go ahead and use your EOPS gradu-

ation voucher to get your cap and gown online from our bookstore. 

Click here to get bookstore instructions on how to use your EOPS graduation voucher.  

 

For general graduation information and for EOPS email regarding graduation, click here to go 

to the EOPS graduation webpage. 

 

NOTE: May you have any questions or concerns, please contact the EOPS Desk at 
eopsdesk@glendale.edu, or call us at (818) 240-1000 ext. 6900. You may also reach out to 
our front desk staff remotely through Zoom, or in person in the EOPS office (Sierra Vista 
Building 3rd floor EOPS Office). Click here for EOPS hybrid office hours. 
 
Check out our EOPS Website for more information. 
 
 

Extended Opportunity Programs and Services/  
Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education 
1500 North Verdugo Road 
Glendale, CA 91208 
Email: eopsdesk@glendale.edu 
Phone/Voicemail: 818-240-1000 ext. 6900 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdWq36UV9NjqRaMJbpHGd8NneX2aB5TdDyCKpGgfwJIyP7r6g/viewform
https://www.glendale.edu/home/showpublisheddocument/58593/638197493315500000
https://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/eops-home/graduation-2023
https://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/eops-home/eops-live-support
https://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/eops-home

